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The Cap Policy

Our charity is proud of the work we do and committed to
remaining focused on providing support to those in need. The
Cap Policy is what we implement to ensure that we put the
generous funds donated to the best use possible. 

Once our projected annual budget for the year is covered, one
hundred percent of every additional donation goes directly
toward our Presents Program.

The Presents Program provides supplies, and an annual once-
off $100 budget to referred vulnerable persons. With over three
million Australians living below the poverty line, this program is
vital in helping them to cover bills, school uniforms, nappies,
food, and other important expenses.

The charity may breach the Cap Policy in cases of emergency,
such as an unpredicted expense. The charity can also breach
this when donations or bequests are given specifically to cover
operational and or fundraising expenses. 

To review our Annual Budget check out our website's Important
Documents section on our About page.


